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Concerns over Ballisodare and Collooney 

 

To Whom it May  Concern  

 

My name is Cllr Thomas Healy and I would like  to make a Submission on possible Boundary changes. 

I hope that you will take my concerns on board  

It's to do with the village of Ballisodare and Collooney and the need to make sure that these two 

areas stay together in the one District  as some one who seen first hand in 2009 local election when 

half the town of Ballisodare was in the  Dromorewest  and the other half was in Ballymote area and 

the same for Collooney this was not fair on the different  community groups who work so close 

together in the two villages .We were all glad to see in 2014 that both villages were put back 

together in their whole. 

We hope that this will remain the same. 

Can you please revert back to me  

 

Regards  

Cllr Thomas Healy  

 

 


